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Tribal ﬂcritagc Frcscrvatfon Office
Post Office on 1348, 40 Orchard Strect

Hoopa, Ca. 95546

hvtthpo@hoopamsn.gov 530.62542.84x 112

April 14, 2021

Rodney Yandell, Senior Planner
Humboldt County Cannabis Division
Planning and Building Department
3014 H. Street

Eureka, Ca. 95502

RE: Caleb O'Conner High Art LLC-522-022-015

Hey Yung Mr. Yandell,

The applicant has requested a letter of support for the relocation of his cultivation site. The proposed
move of the current cultivation sites onto one 2.4 acre timber conversion which is flat and hidden from
view by a stand of trees, is of less concern to the Tribe, than the current locations. | recognize that
growing on a flat space facilitates more effective management of the water usage and the remediation of
the old sites will prevent sediment discharge and improve water quality. This move also minimizes the
amount of land base used for cultivation. | also understand that part of the remediation plans are to
remove all materials from the previous sites and to reseed them with local grasses. It is my understanding
that the water for cultivation comes from deep ground water wells that are disconnected from surface
waters. This letter should not be interpreted as an approval or concurrence of the cultural resource
findings, or as deference to the permit review process, but only as consent to relocate grow area.

If you have any questions or concerns please email me at hvt.thpo@gmail.com.
Thank You,

Keduescha Colegrove, THPO

Keduescha Lara-Colegrove, MA
Tribal Historic Preservation Officer
Hoopa Valley Tribe




Yandell, Rodney

From: Yandell, Rodney

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 11:39 AM

To: Nate Madsen

Cc: William; Caleb; Johnson, Cliff

Subject: RE: High Art 522-022-015 App# 11525
Nate,

Based on the letter from the Tribe, the County will support this relocation to the 3-acre conversion as long as no
structures are constructed (i.e. hoop houses). We also support Caleb building his planting beds that are planned to be
within hoop houses.

Thank you,

Rodney Yandell

Senior Planner

Cannabis Services Division
Planning and Building Department
707.268.3732

From: Nate Madsen <NateMadsen@RainZepplaw.com>

Sent: Friday, April 16, 2021 9:08 AM

To: Yandell, Rodney <RYandell@co.humboldt.ca.us>

Cc: William <wcr@williamrichandassociates.com>; Caleb <artistoconnor@yahoo.com>
Subject: High Art 522-022-015 App# 11525

Good Day Rodney:

Please find attached letter for support from Keduescha Lara-Colegrove, MA Tribal Historic Preservation Officer Hoopa
Valley Tribe.

With this letter it was Mr. O’Connor’s understanding that HCPD would support his relocation plan as previously
submitted.

Please confirm the department supports this relocation at this time.
Thanks for all your time and effort tracking this detail.

Let me know if you need anything else from us to keep working toward a final decision on the project.

Best,

Nate Madsen



Attorney at Law

Rain & Zepp, PLC.

(707) 442-3034

517 3rd Street, Suite 30
Eureka, CA 95501
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